
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Once again I would like to start off by saying how proud we are of all the acts who auditioned for 

Norwood’s Got Talent. They all took part with smiles on their faces and the confidence they gained in this 

process was clear for all to see.  

 

Over 35 acts auditioned across the two keys stages and many different talents were on show. Our decisions 

were made based on the performance and their efforts in preparing for the performance. We also wanted 

to ensure that a range of acts were carried forward and that both keys stages were represented in our Live 

Final. 

 

On this occasion, we are pleased to say that your child(ren) will be progressing and have secured their 

place in the Live Final on Thursday 15th December 2022.  

We would like to offer all of the finalists the chance to receive support with their acts and so there is the 

option for them to stay after school on both Friday 2nd December and Friday 9th December until 4:15pm 

to work with Mrs Richardson, Mrs Gill and Miss Hodgkins. This is not compulsory but if you would like your 

child to attend these sessions, please complete the slip attached and return via 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by Friday 25th November 2022.  

 

Acts should now start thinking about their costumes and should have these in school throughout the week 

commencing Monday 12th December as we are planning to have a run through of the show at some point 

during school time.  

 

Tickets will be going on sale very soon and as finalists, 2 tickets will be prioritised for the families of each 

child. Further information about tickets will be sent out next week.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins       Mrs M Richardson       Mrs A Gill        Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher           Year 3 Teacher             TA                   Head Teacher 

 

Child’s name:                                                                    Year group: _____________________                          

 

I would like my child(ren) to attend the additional sessions on: 

           Friday 2nd December 2022                    Friday 9th December 2022 

 

I understand that I will need to collect my child from the main office at 4:15pm.  

 

Signed:                                              __ Parent/Carer                     Date: ______________________________                                    
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